
REAC Agenda and Minutes, July 12th, 2017  

Town Hall, Large Conference Room 

5:30-7:00pm 

Updates: 

 

• WindowDressers 
We have 15 customers so far—7 of which are Falmouth residents, and 4 of the 7 are low income folks. 

We have until the end of this month to get additional orders in, and windows measured. I’m going to put 

an order in for my boathouse!  

 

• Interior LED RFP 
The town manager reviewed the RFP and has given us the go-ahead. I will be working with our finance 

director to release the RFP, hopefully by Monday, July 17th.  

 
• Rapport—emissions calculations 
John Rooks is preparing an invoice for the Town/School and will start work on our emissions/dashboard 

soon. 

 

• Composting drop off Transfer Station survey  
Travis Wagner, professor at USM is gathering data on municipal composting programs. I have been 

contacted by BioCycle, who wants to include Falmouth’s data in their report in the fall. The timing is 

great for this! We need to schedule to do this survey on a Saturday when the TS is the busiest. 

 

Items:  

• Shopping bag ordinance 
o Review one year “progress report” memo 
o Presentation from Cathy Nichols on paper vs. plastic  
o Open policy discussion on ordinance  

A letter was sent to Nancy Lightbody regarding plastic bags and the need for a ban from a resident, 

Isabel Denham. I spoke with Isabel and told her I would follow up with her after the discussion from this 

meeting.  

 
• Work session with Energy and Sustainability Plan  

 

 


